
CHICKEN WINGS
10 wings tossed in your
choice of our house made
sauce
Sauces: Buffalo, Honey
Chipotle, Teriyaki, BBQ
Garlic, Citrus Mango,
Habanero (Spicy), Dry Rub

19(full)
12(half)
Add $2
(All

drums)

BONELESS WINGS
13 wings tossed in your
choice of our house made
sauce above

18(full)
11(half)

BUCKET OF FRIES
Golden fried potatoes plain
or tossed in minced garlic,
parmesan cheese and parsley

12

SWEET POTATO FRIES
Bucket of sweet potato
fries served with our
homemade mango-chili sauce

13

CRISPY ONION RINGS 13

IRISH FRIES
French fries smothered in
cheese, bacon bits and
green onions served with
ranch

18

CRISPY GREEN BEANS
Battered & fried greens
beans served with ranch 14

FRIED ZUCCHINI
Battered zucchini slices,
served with ranch

14

CRISPY CALAMARI
Breaded calamari, spicy
aioli and marinara

19

POTATO SKINS
Golden brown skins topped
with a cheese mix, bacon,
sour cream and green
onions

15

LARGE PRETZEL
Hot pretzel and salt
perfect for sharing!
served with brown mustard
add cheese sauce 2

15

AHI POKE**
Chopped ahi, mango,
cilantro, cucumber and
toasted sesame

21

CHIPS & ROASTED SALSA
Add Guacamole $4

8

KITCHEN SINK NACHOS
Chicken, pico de gallo,
black beans, cheese and sour
cream. 
Add guacamole 2 
Substitute steak 2

21

PLAYOFF PLATTER
Your choice of three:
Buffalo style wings, crispy
calamari, fried zucchini,
buffalo chicken tenders,
boneless wings, breaded
mozzarella, veggie spring
rolls, onion rings, sweet
potato fries, potato skins

25

FRIED PICKLE SPEARS
10 breaded pickled spears
served with spicy aioli

15

BREADED MOZZARELLA
STICKS
Served with marinara sauce

15

EDAMAME
Warm soy pods with sea salt
or garlic soy

11

CHICKEN QUESADILLA
Grilled chicken, pico de
gallo, cheddar/jack cheese
served with sour cream,
salsa and avocado sauce.
Substitute steak 2**

21

CHEESY BREAD STICKS
Bread sticks served with
ranch and marinara sauce
Add pizza toppings 2 each

16

VEGGIE SPRING ROLLS 15

2 SLIDERS WITH FRIES

CHICKEN TENDERS
Chicken tenders tossed in
your choice of our homemade
sauces, or dry
served with any side

18

K I C K O F F
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I T E M S

**Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood,
shellfish or eggs may increase your risk of foodborne illness



FLAT IRON STEAK**
Grilled 10oz steak. Served
with coleslaw and sweet
potato fries

28

LETTUCE WRAPS
7oz turkey, tomato,
pickles, avocado, bacon,
jalapeño on lettuce wrap

19

GRILLED HALF CHICKEN
Marinated, semi boneless
with crispy skin in a pan
sauce, served with roasted
potatoes and asparagus

30

SALMON TACO COMBO**
2 Grilled salmon tacos with
cabbage, pico de gallo,
spicy aioli, side of black
beans and choice of side

21

7OZ SALMON FILET**
Served with steamed mixed
vegetables. Blackened 23 

22

CHICKEN & VEGGIES
Grilled chicken breast
served with steamed mixed
vegetables. Blackened 20 

19

CHICKEN CASANOVA
7oz chicken breast, creamy
marsala sauce, mushrooms
and asparagus over penne
pasta, served with garlic
toast

25

MAC N’ CHEESE
Served with roasted
chicken, mushrooms and
white cheddar topped with
bread crumbs

19

RIB EYE**
14oz Ribeye topped with
blue cheese crumbles and
crispy onions served with
fingerling potatoes and
asparagus. Blackened 40 

39

RANCH BURRITO
Chicken or steak, black
beans, grilled onions,
pico de gallo, jalapeños,
cheddar and jack cheese,
avocado wrapped in a flour
tortilla. Chips & salsa

19

FISH & CHIPS**
3 pieces of breaded and
fried cod filets, served
with french fries, spicy
aioli, and tartar sauce

19

BUFFALO CHICKEN
Boneless wings tossed in
buffalo sauce, romaine,
mango, carrots, bleu cheese
crumbles, tomato, onion,
cucumber, avocado, ranch

22

GRILLED STEAK**
Flat iron steak, baby
arugula, house croutons,
tomato, marinated red onion
and parmesan. Tossed in
champagne vinaigrette

25

GRILLED SALMON**
7oz salmon, romaine,
asparagus, onion, carrots,
roasted red pepper, black
olives, artichoke hearts,
fresh mozzarella. Served
with champagne vinaigrette

25

CHICKEN CAESAR
Grilled chicken, chopped
romaine, garlic croutons,
mozzarella, parmesan and
house made caesar dressing
Blackened chicken add 1

21

WEDGE
Iceberg, bleu cheese
crumbles, bacon, roma
tomatoes, and onions topped
with bleu cheese dressing
Grilled Flat Iron 24
Chicken 21

17

ASIAN CHOPPED AHI**
Romaine, napa cabbage,
mango, julienne carrots,
sprouts, crispy wontons,
mushrooms tossed in sesame
vinaigrette

26

COBB SALAD
Chicken, romaine, croutons,
onion, carrots, bacon,
avocado, tomato and boiled
egg, bleu cheese crumbles
with choice of dressing

21

RANCH CHOPPED
Turkey, bacon, romaine,
avocado, red onions,
pecans, dried cranberries,
bleu cheese crumbles and
champagne vinaigrette

21

BBQ CHICKEN SALAD
Romaine, black beans, corn
tomatoes, mozzarella,
grilled chicken tossed in
BBQ sauce, topped with
crispy onions, avocado,
ranch dressing

21
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**Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood,
shellfish or eggs may increase your risk of foodborne illness



BBQ CHICKEN SANDWICH
BBQ chicken breast,
lettuce, tomato, and crispy
onion served on a kaiser
roll

19

BUFFALO CHICKEN
SANDWICH
Breaded chicken tossed in
buffalo sauce, pepper jack
cheese, lettuce, tomato and
crispy onions
Substitute grilled chicken
breast 20 

18

TURKEY BURGER
1/3 lb. turkey burger, feta
cheese, roasted red pepper,
red onion, citrus aioli and
arugula on a toasted
ciabatta roll

19

VEGGIE BURGER
Lettuce, tomato, red onion,
avocado, 1000 island

18

CHAMPION BURGER**
1/3lb. angus patty, white
cheddar, jalapeño,
lettuce, tomato, pico de
gallo, mayo and avocado
Add fried egg 1.5

19

ALL AMERICAN**
1/3 lb. angus patty,
lettuce, tomato, red onion,
pickles, 1000 island and
choice of cheese. Served on
a kaiser roll
Make it a double 2, Add
fried egg 1.5

19

BEYOND
Lettuce, tomato, red
onion, pickles, avocado,
1000 island

19

PATTY MELT**
On rye bread, grilled
onions & swiss, and
lightly spread 1000 island
Add fried egg 1.5

19

HOT DOG
1/3 lb all beef dog,
relish and onion served
with chips
substitute fries or garlic
fries 2

15

BRATWURST
Brat topped with
sauerkraut, mustard and
pickle. Served with chips
Substitute fries or garlic
fries 2

16

GRILLED CHICKEN
SANDWICH
Citrus aioli, mozzarella
cheese, fresh tomatoes,
marinated red onions and
arugula served on a rustic
ciabatta

18

FRENCH DIP SANDWICH
8oz. angus steak on a French
roll served with au jus

19

BLAT SANDWICH
Applewood smoked bacon,
lettuce, avocado, tomatoes
and citrus aioli served on a
ciabatta roll

17

PANINI DU JOUR
Changes daily

18

FREDDY’S GRILLED
CHEESE
Sourdough bread, Ham,
jalapeno, tomato, grilled
onions, avocado, and your
choice of cheese

18

REUBEN SANDWICH
Sliced pastrami, swiss,
sauerkraut, deli mustard on
rye, garnished with pickle

18

PHILLY CHEESE STEAK
SANDWICH
Angus steak, grilled onion
and bell pepper with pepper
jack

21

RANCH CLUB SANDWICH
Toasted sourdough, turkey,
ham, smoked bacon, lettuce,
tomato, red onion and
citrus aioli

22

TUNA SANDWICH
Albacore tuna salad,
lettuce, citrus aioli,
sliced tomatoes on wheat
bread
Make it a melt 18

17

TURKEY MELT
Roasted turkey, swiss
cheese, sliced tomatoes and
citrus aioli on toasted
sourdough

19

1/2 SANDWICH & SOUP
Cup of Soup and your choice
of half a turkey melt,
turkey sandwich, tuna
sandwich, tuna melt, reuben
clam chowder 18

16

B U R G E R S

WWW.THERANCHSPORTSGRILL.ORG

All Burgers & Sandwiches served with a choice of side:
French Fries | Garlic Fries | Fresh Fruit

Potato Salad | Cole Slaw | Side Salad | Ceasar Salad +1 | Sweet Potato
Fries +1 | Onion Rings +1

Burger’s Choice of Cheese:
American | White Cheddar | Swiss | Pepper Jack

Mozzarella | Feta | Blue Cheese Crumbles

Additional Toppings: Bacon | Avocado | Mushrooms | Sauteed
Onions | Roasted Red Pepper | 1 each vegetarian

D o g s  &  S a n d w i c h e s

**Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood,
shellfish or eggs may increase your risk of foodborne illness



HOUSE SALAD
Mixed greens, croutons,
black olives, cucumber,
carrots and pickled onions,
served with choice of
dressing

9

CAESAR SALAD
Chopped romaine,
mozzarella, parmesan and
garlic croutons tossed in
caesar dressing

10

SOUP DU JOUR
Changes daily

6, 7

SOUP & SALAD
Cup of soup and house salad
served with your choice of
dressing,
*Clam Chowder Days 14

12

CHICKEN, ARTICHOKE &
GARLIC
Black olives, balsamic and
topped lightly with
mozzarella cheese

13, 19

VEGETARIAN
Asparagus, mushrooms, bell
peppers, tomatoes and black
olives. Topped lightly with
mozzarella cheese

13, 19

FRESH TOMATO, BASIL &
GARLIC
Topped with mozzarella and
parmesan cheese

12, 18

STYLE YOUR OWN
Cheese only
Additional toppings 2

11, 16

S T A R T E R  S O U P S
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F L A T  B R E A D
H A L F ,  F U L L&Sa l a d s

Pizza Toppings
Pepperoni | Sausage | Mushrooms | Canadian Bacon | Avocado |

Artichoke | Chicken | Sun Dried Tomatoes | Onion | Fresh Tomatoes |
Veggies | Pepperoncini | Fresh Basil | Black Olives | Bell Peppers |

Mozzarella Fresca | Pineapple | Jalapeños | Anchovies

12" PIZZA
1 topping
Additional toppings 2

13, 16

THE RANCH PIZZA
Ranch dressing, ground
beef, bacon, Canadian
bacon, salami, green onion
and mozzarella cheese

14, 22

MARGHERITA PIZZA
Diced roma tomatoes,
garlic, basil, oregano,
lightly topped with
mozzarella and parmesan
cheese

15, 19

BBQ CHICKEN PIZZA
Grilled chicken, onion,
cilantro, mozzarella cheese
and bbq sauce

16, 21

PHILLY CHEESE STEAK
PIZZA**
Pepper jack cheese, grilled
onion & pepper, philly
steak

17, 22

M I N I ,  F U L L

H A N D  T O S S E D

C A L Z O N E
CALZONE
One topping mixed with
white cheddar, mozzarella
and parmesan cheese served
with marinara sauce

18

THE RANCH CALZONE
Pepperoni, sausage,
mushrooms mixed with white
cheddar, mozzarella and
parmesan cheese

21

Pi z z a s

**Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood,
shellfish or eggs may increase your risk of foodborne illness



SPARKLING WINE
Freixenet Brut
Freixenet Split
Piper Sonoma Brut
Schrmasberg Blanc De Blanc

29
10
39
56

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Kim Crawford, New Zealand
Cedar Brook, Napa Valley
Hess, North Coast
Kendall Jackson, Santa Rosa

12/45
10/36
12/45
12/45

CHARDONNAY
Blank Canvas
Salmon Creek, Sonoma
Hess, Monterey
Kendall Jackson, Santa Rosa
Sonoma Cutrer,Russian River
La Crema, Sonoma Coast
Cakebread, Napa Valley

10/36
10/36
12/45
12/45
16/60
16/60
19/69

INTERESTING WHITE
Blank Canvas, Rose
Benvolio Pinot G., Italy
Salmon Creek Pinot G.,
Sonoma 
Salmon Creek, White Zinfandel,
Sonoma
Ca’dei Mona Pinot Grigio

12/45
12/45
10/36
10/36
10/36

PINOT NOIR
Blank Canvas
Salmon Creek, Sonoma
Mark West, CA
La Crema, Sonoma Coast

12/45
10/36
12/45
16/60

MERLOT
Salmon Creek, Sonoma
Blackstone, California

10/36
12/45

CABERNET SAUVIGNON
Blank Canvas
Salmon creek, Sonoma
J.Lohr 7 oaks, Paso Robles
Kendall Jackson, Sonoma

11/39
10/36
12/46
12/46

INTERESTING REDS
Folie a Deux Menage, CA
Alamos, Malbec, Argentina
Rosenblum, Zinfandel, CA
Tenuta Leoni Rosso, Red Wine

12/45
12/45
12/45
12/45

DRAFT BEER
Coors Light
Bud Light

Kona Longboard Lager
Stella Artois

Firestone Walker 805
Blue Moon

Modelo Especial
Dos XX Ambar

Guinness
Racer 5 IPA
Sculpin IPA

Almanac
Trestles

Hazy Little Thing
Sierra Nevada
Phantom Bride

Docent, Double Nickles
Cali Squeeze Blood Orange

DOMESTIC BOTTLED BEERS
Anchor Steam
Miller Lite
Budweiser
Bud Light

Coors Light
Coors Banquet
Kona Hanalei
Deschutes IPA
Michelob Ultra
Sam Adams Lager

Pabst Blue Ribbon
Ace Pineapple Cider
Assorted High Noon
Assorted White Claw
Assorted Ace Cider
Assorted Top Chico

Heineken 00

IMPORT BOTTLED BEER
Amstel Light

Corona
Corona Light

Franziskaner Weissbier
Heineken

Negra Modelo
Modelo Especial

Pacifico
Dos XX Lager
Dos XX Ambar

Hoegaarden
Smithwicks Irish

Sapporo 22oz
Buckler N/A

B E V E R A G E  

W I N E  L I S T
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 L I S T
C R A F T  C O C K T A I L S

MANHATAN
Whiskey, sweet vermouth, 

Angostura bitters, Maraschino cherry

NEGRONI
Florita Old Tom Gin, Campari, sweet

vermouth, orange peel
  **substitute with The Lost

Explorer Mezcal 3

MARTINI
Florita Old Tom Gin, dry vermouth,

orange bitters, lemon twist

OLD FASHIONED
Bourbon, simple syrup, Angostura

bitters, orange
  **substitute with The Lost

Explorer Mezcal 3

DAIQUIRI
Light rum, fresh lime juice, 
simple syrup, lime twist

WHISKEY SOUR
Bourbon, fresh lime juice, 

simple syrup, Angostura bitters
**substitute with The Lost

Explorer Mezcal 3

TOM COLLINS
Florita Old Tom gin, fresh lime

juice, simple syrup, soda

PALOMA
Cazcabel organic Tequila, 

fresh lime juice, simple syrup,
salt, lime wheel

**substitute with The Lost
Explorer Mezcal 3

MARGARITA
Cazcabel organic Tequila, fresh lime juice,

Cointreau, simple syrup, lime wedge and salt rim
**substitute with The Lost Explorer Mezcal 3

BEER LIST

All cocktails 13


